MIDDLE SCHOOL OPEN HOUSE
Wednesday, September 19, 2012
6:00-8:00 p.m.

This is an evening planned for adults only. Parents and guardians will have the
opportunity to follow their child’s “Day 1” schedule, meet classroom teachers and view
the school facilities.

Please be sure to obtain the room number of your child’s first class; report to that room
at 6:00 p.m. You will receive a copy of your child’s schedule at that time.

We look forward to your visit and hope that our program will provide you with useful
information about our academic curriculum.
e The front parking lot fills quickly. Additional parking is
available behind the high school.

e Our PTA will provide refreshments in the cafeteria.



